REPUBLIC OF KENYA
THE NATIONAL TREASURY AND PLANNING

PUBLIC NOTICE

DRAFT PUBLIC FINANCE MANAGEMENT (DISASTER MANAGEMENT
FUND) REGULATIONS, 2022

The National Treasury has developed draft Public Finance Management (Disaster
Management Fund) Regulations, 2022. The objects and purpose of the Fund is to
mobilize resources towards efficient and effective disaster management in the country.
The Fund shall support disaster preparedness, response and mitigation, and recovery. In
addition, a Regulatory Impact Statement on the draft Regulations has also been prepared.

The provisions of the Constitution of Kenya, 2010 and the Statutory Instruments Act,
2013, requires that all legal instruments be subjected to public participation before they
are finalized and published.

This is therefore to request the public to submit written memoranda on the proposed
regulations to reach the undersigned on or before 18" February, 2022. Hardcopies of the
written memoranda to be submitted to the undersigned through P.O Box 30007-00100,
Nairobi. Soft Copies of the written memorandum can also be submitted to
dfsa@treasury.go.ke with a copy to communications@treasury.go.ke.

The draft Regulations, draft Regulatory Impact Assessment and template for submitting
comments on the draft Regulations are available on the National Treasury website
(www.treasury.go.ke).

HON. (AMB.) UKUR YATANI, EGH
CABINET SECRETARY/THE NATIONAL TREASURY AND PLANNING
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